
North Dakota Amateur Quarter Horse Assn. 

Meeting Minutes 

June 27, 2020 

 Meeting was called to order by President Ashley Everson.   

 There were no minutes to review as the Annual minutes are reviewed at the annual meeting. 

 Discussion was held on fundraisers for the year.  Some of the suggestions were paid trail warm 
up at Wadena, doing a challenge game at one of the shows, and allowing donations to take place 
instead of a fundraiser. 

 The Wadena show was discussed and is in the process of finalizing plans.  Advertisements have 
been done for the show.  

 The Minot Pre-Fair show has been cancelled. 

 No further business was brought forward. 

 Meeting was adjourned. 

Submitted by: 

Alvina Ebensteiner, Secretary 


